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Consider recommendations regarding Mitigation Fee Act Annual Review for the Carpinteria-Summerland Fire
Protection District, as follows:

a) Receive and file the 2018 Annual Review of the Carpinteria-Summerland Fire Protection District’s Fire
Protection Mitigation Fees; and

b) Find the proposed action is an administrative activity of the County, which will not result in direct or indirect
physical changes in the environment and is therefore not a “project” as defined for purposes of the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) under State CEQA Guidelines Section 15378(b)(5).
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